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Indiana Michigan
Power Company
P.O. Box 16631
Columbus, OH 43216

R

AEP:NRC:0692CZ

Donald C. Cook Nuclear'Plant Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-315 and 50-316
License Nos. DPR-58 and DPR-74
REVISION OF RESPONSE TO NRC REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
(RAI) REGARDING GENERIC LETTER (GL) 92-08> "THERMO-LAG 330-1 FIRE
BARRIERS"

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: W. T. Russell

September 28, 1994

Dear Mr. Russell:

Pursuant to our recent conversations with NRR staff, the purpose
of this letter is to formally document the changes in, schedular
'commitments made to the NRC in AEP:NRC:0692CV, dated
February 4, 1994. Specifically, in AEP:NRC:0692CV, we committed
to provide supplemental information pursuant to generic letter
92-08, request for additional information on items III.B, IV.B,
and VI.B within 60 to 90 days after receipt of the associated
Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) application guideline.

We subsequently received the NEI application guideline. However,
during the *July 26, 1994, NRC technical staff meeting with NEI,it was noted that plant specific letters would be sent by the NRC

to licensees to request information similar to that which was to
be included in the 60 to 90 day response letter. As a result of
the pending NRC action, we will postpone our response until
receipt of the plant specific letter. This will allow us to
consolidate our response to the above generic letter items with
any additional items identified in the letter.

Sincerely,

E. E. Fitzpatrick
Vice President
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cc: A. A. Blind
G. Charnoff
J. B. Martin
NFEM Section Chief
NRC Resident Inspector - Bridgman
J. R. Padgett
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